E-NEWS
Week of April 10, 2023

HPA Families,

We hope you had a wonderful Spring Break!

We look forward to seeing students and staff back tomorrow, Monday, April

10, at 8 a.m.

2023 BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION

Starting tomorrow, Monday, April 10, the Board of Directors will begin
receiving applications for two seats opening up on the High Point Academy
(HPA) Board of Directors for the 2023-2024 school year. We encourage you
to apply if you are interested in serving. Links to the online application and

the election timeline will be available on the HPA website. The Board wiill

receive applications until April 21, 2023, at 5 p.m.

REGISTRATION**
The lottery is complete and students who were selected have been notified
and welcomed to the family for the 2023-2024 school year! If you know a

family who did not receive notification, please ask them to contact our


https://bit.ly/40Ij3la

registrar, Cindy Pizor, at cpizor@hpaspart.org, so that she can get in touch

with them. We are excited to meet our new families in August, and we still
have openings in various grades, so academically-minded families are

encouraged to apply before registration.

**This year, only Kindergarten families will register person. In the weeks

ahead, families in grades 1 - 12 will receive an email explaining how to
reqgister online for the next school year.

Kindergarten In-Person Registration
Tuesday, April 25, 2023
10 a.m.-1p.m.
HPA Library

What should | bring to Kindergarten Registration?

e PROOF OF RESIDENCE: This must show that the residence is in
South Carolina. Examples of acceptable Proof of Residence include
a South Carolina driver's license with your current address, property
tax bill, water bill, electric bill, garbage bill, gas bill, or cable bill. (This
must be something that is attached to the home.)

e REGISTRATION FEE: The payment to register for Kindergarten is
$50.

ELEMENTARY DANCE SHOWCASE
Families are welcome to join us for our Elementary Dance Showcase on
Wednesday, April 12, at 6 p.m. There will be a special guest performance by

high and middle school dancers.

PTO SHAVED ICE FUNDRAISER



The Kona Ice truck will be on campus on Thursday, April 13, during lunch.

Students and staff can purchase a Kona Ice for $2.

MORE IMPORTANT DATES

e Our next Board of Directors meeting is Monday, April 24.
e High School Graduation is Friday, May 19.
e Friday, May 26, is the last day of school.

Events Calendar
2022-2023 Academic Calendar
2023-2024 Academic Calendar

Have a great week and thank you for being part of the HPA Family!

The HPA Team
Follow us on Facebook @HighPointAcademySpartanburg

Follow us on Instagram @hpaspartanburg

Follow us on Twitter @hpaspartanburg



https://bit.ly/3JN0mDX
https://bit.ly/3jMcj2f
https://bit.ly/3kBEg0q
https://www.facebook.com/HighPointAcademySpartanburg
https://www.instagram.com/hpaspartanburg/
https://twitter.com/hpaspartanburg

